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Please Support HB3932 

 

The activities of beavers help slow water flow, restore impacted water tables and 

underground aquifers, enhance streamside shade, riparian areas, and wetlands that 

buffer and filter toxins, and create wildlife and fish habitat at the same time.  

This is not an “anti-hunting” bill. Let’s allow beavers to help us improve water quality 

and watershed health.   

  

Why should Oregon invest in humans trying to do more of the good work that 

beavers are already doing, let’s just allow them to do it! Many streams in the Rogue 

basin suffer from poor water quality. If we can allow beavers to work on these 

streams, that will be an overall benefit for Oregon.  


